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Ref: I/ParLet/21-22/covid/kv                                                                                               1st October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Further to my letter yesterday, we have arranged for the mobile testing unit to be on site 
here at Winterton Academy on Monday 4th October 2021 to carry out PCR testing. 
It will be here from 8.30am until 4.00pm 
This provides a greater degree of accuracy than only using lateral flow tests. We would 
advise you that only those students who have already been given consent to test, will take a 
PCR test. This measure will help to identify anyone who is asymptomatic and is fundamental 
in allowing us to reduce the measures that we have in place in school.  
 
We have been advised to recommend that you continue to test your children on a daily 
basis. 
 
I would like to thank you once again for your continued support and understand in helping 
us to respond to these difficult circumstances. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rowlands  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 


